
 

 

 

 

To: 

 

 

Distribution List 

From: Faculty Research Development Office (FRDO) 

Office of the Vice President for Research  

Subject: Limited Competitions: NSF Scalable Nanomanufacturing (SNM), NSF 16-513   

Date: November 18, 2015 

 

 
UNM Researchers, 

 

The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting e-mails of interest for the NSF Scalable 

Nanomanufacturing (SNM) funding opportunity. The funding agency limits the number of proposals per 

institution to one.  

 

From the solicitation: Although many nanofabrication techniques have demonstrated the ability to fabricate 

small quantities of nanomaterials and nanostructures for characterization and evaluation purposes, the emphasis 

of the Scalable Nanomanufacturing (SNM) solicitation is on research on new manufacturing processes and 

methods to overcome the key scientific and engineering barriers that prevent the production of useful 

nanomaterials and nanostructures and their integration into nanodevices and nanosystems at an industrially 

relevant scale, reliably, and at low cost and within sustainability and environmental, health and safety (EHS) 

guidelines. 

 

See the following link for further details: http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2016/nsf16513/nsf16513.pdf.  

If you are interested in submitting a proposal, send a statement of interest with a tentative project title and brief 

description (200 words) via e-mail to limited@unm.edu by noon, Tuesday, November 24, 2015.  Based on the 

e-mail responses received, the Limited Competition Management Team may announce a call for preproposals.  

Please distribute this notice to departments and individuals whom you believe would be interested.   

  

The deadline for full proposals to the agency is February 16, 2016. 

 
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact Corey Ford at 272-6950 for more information. 
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